PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS

May 13, 2018

Birthdays and Anniversaries
Malcolm Courchesne, Valerie Gates, Bill & Charlotte Hallett
HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY!

Summer Gardening & Lawn Care:  Spring has arrived and the grass and flowers are blooming (or hopefully will soon!).  We are looking for volunteers to care for our garden and lawn one or more weeks from May through end of September/October (as needed).  This is also great opportunity for children to earn volunteer credits as needed for school.  The sign-up is in the Parish Hall.  
Christian Education:  Weaving with God’s Promises & Godly Play:
Weaving with God’s Promises will be held on May 20th from 11:30 – 12:30 in the Parish Hall.  Godly Play Classes will meet on May 20th:  The Mystery of Pentecost.
Pentecost Sunday (Whitsunday) and Church School Recognition:  Come join us on Sunday, May 20th at the 10am service for our Festive Pentecost Sunday celebration and be sure to wear red! On this Sunday, all students will be presented with a certificate and gift. The students will then present teachers and leaders with an appreciation gift.  Linda Davis Siess will also be formally commissioned as our new Christian Education and Youth Coordinator.
Women on the Journey:  Next meeting is this coming Saturday, May 19th.  Fellowship at 9:30; program at 10am.  Guest Speaker/Leader is Julia Steer and discussion will focus on “Looking Back, Looking Forward.  This is the last meeting until the fall.
Festive Sunday “Fun Day”:  Save the date!  Sunday, June 3rd there will be one service at 9am and we will continue with one service at 9am through Labor Day Weekend.  All are invited to stay and enjoy some food and refreshments in the Parish Hall and to join in tidying up our building and grounds as we begin the Summer.  Feel free to bring gardening tools and/or indoor cleaning items and a light tidbit if you can.  Stay the whole time or however long you can.  Students are eligible for community hours.
Lemonade on the Steps:  Beginning on Sunday, June 10th we will have Lemonade on the Steps following the 9am service.  Volunteers are needed to help with set-up and clean-up.  The sign-up sheet will be upstairs in the Narthex.  Everything needed to set up will be stored in the Narthex, except for the Lemonade/Juice which will be in the refrigerator in in the Parish Hall.  
University Choir Concert in Amesbury:  The University of Mount Union Concert Choir, under the direction of Dr. Grant W. Cook III, will perform on Tuesday, May 15 at 7:30 p.m. in Holy Family Church, 9 Sparhawk Street in Amesbury. This is a free event and open to the public. For details about the concert at Holy Family Church call 978.388.0330.
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